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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Year 11 Mock 2 Celebration and Feedback Evening  
 
We are extremely excited to invite you to the upcoming Year 11 Mock 2 Celebration and Feedback Evening 
(formerly parents evening) on Thursday 7th March from 4 -7.30pm.   
The second set of mock exams that Year 11 sat, went extremely well and we are pleased that students are 
showing a positive trajectory of progress towards the summer examinations.   
 
This event on Thursday 7th builds on the success of the Year 11 information evening and mock 1 celebration and 
feedback evening which we help earlier this year and will include;  

• Student mock exam results collection- a simulation of what the real exam results day will feel like  
• Aspirational grade results- an indication of what students can achieve by the end of the year  
• Information from subject staff- subject teachers will provide specific feedback, handouts, and key 
messages on how to improve (there will be no formal appointments to book)  
• Landing pad Booklet- The fuel required to be successful for the rest of the year- key dates, key 
information, and resources for future revision (only available on the night)  
• Prom letter – Information about the end of year reward event  
• Food and drink- we will be providing food and other refreshments to ensure an enjoyable evening for 
you. Please do stay and use our atrium space for refreshments during this time.  
• Local colleges and apprenticeship providers- a selection of local providers will be providing key 
information on future steps  
• Prizes and prize draw for students- those who attend and visit all the subject areas they study could win 
a money off prom ticket voucher.  
 

This event will have a different feel to a regular parents evening that you may have previously attended but the 
flexibility of the evening will allow you to and your child to receive more feedback and support for in school and 
at home learning, whilst making this a more enjoyable evening.   
Please let us know if you cannot attend. If a responsible adult can take your child in your absence, that would be 
beneficial.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 7th March.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Mr Ben Eldridge  
Year 11 Learning Leader 
 


